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IMPORTANT DATES  EVENTS TO REMEMBER 

Mondays Student Banking  
Lunch ordersðorder through Flexi App 

Fridays Assembly will be held at 3:00pm in the Multi Purpose room.  
Parents/guardians/carers and interested community members are most welcome 
to attend. 

Friday 24th May Free Dress Day (Education Week)ð What do you want to be when 
you grow up? 

Monday to 
Friday 

May 27th to 
May 31st 

Grade 4, 5 & 6 students will be taking part in a swimming program. 
The cost of the program is subsidized by Government grants. 
Permission forms and payment must be returned by Thursday 
23rd May. QKR will close at 11pm on 23rd May. 

Thursday May 30th Cross Country  

Monday  June 3rd Grades 2/3A, 2/3B & 2/3C Coal Creek excursion. Permission forms 
and payment must be returned by Wednesday 29th May. QKR 
will close at  9am on 29th May. 

Extra Curriculum Activities  
Activities that are available to students during lunch time.  

Mondays Lego Club P-6 in the Multi Purpose Room 

Tuesdays Fun & Games in the Library  

Wednesdays WEDNESDAY- HONEY POT SHOP- in the Multi- Purpose room & RELAYS ï On the oval  

Thursdays THURSDAY ï RELAYS on the oval. 

Fridays Choir  -  Students in years 3 to 6 are welcome to join the choir with parent written 
permission. Permission forms are available from Mrs. Brown. 

Wear Pink Day raised 
$330 for the 
McGrath foun-
dation.  

Well done everyone 

 
 



                       From The Principalôs Office  

Our open morning for new  
2020 families was a great 
success. We had a lot of 
families visiting to see how 
great Drouin West is. The 
junior area was certainly 
buzzing!   
 
With our dress up day for 

ñWhat I want to be when I grow up éò I hope it 
has brought some great discussions to the 
dinner table for families. I know as a parent, I 
wonder what my children will achieve in life 
and what employment they will have. I also 
enjoy the opportunity to wonder together with 
them .  
 
School met on Tuesday night, we presented 
the Annual report, which is available on the 
website. We also endorsed the Annual 
Implementation plan, this yearôs deep focus is 
WRITING. Our goal is for our students to 
develop a love of writing and understand the 
impact it has in communication. 
 We have busily been purchasing more library 
books to expose students to high quality 
books and range of authors. Books teach us 
so much and we use picture stories, novels, 
magazines, articles to learn and connect to 
the world.  
As you are enjoying a book with your child, it 
is always great to highlight how you or they 
might connect the book, talk about if you have 
gone to the beach and the beach is featured in 
the text, prompts like é do you remember 
when we made a whale from the sand or  how 
the wave crashed into you é. Reading and 
writing relies heavily on thinking and we want 
our student to always think about the text they 
are reading. Talking about what your child is 
thinking throughout the text, allows them to 
process what is happening and this also 
connects to them being strong writers, as they 
can use the strategies when they are 
attempting to write their own individual pieces.  
 
We have our senior students heading off to 
swimming next week, we are really promoting 
this as a great chance to further develop their 
water safety skills and it forms another part of 
our PE program to further develop 
coordination and strength.  Next term, our 
grade 2/3ôs will participate in the program and 
in term 4 the Prep/1ôs will participate.  
 
You will notice some changes with our 
newsletter cycle, weekly we will put in 
important dates and our super bees and 
fortnightly it will be a full newsletter.  
 

Tomorrow, at assembly we will announcing 
our colouring in competition winners, a big 
thank you to our students to took the time to 
enter this and it was great to read what they 
wanted to be when they grow up! WELL 
DONE! 
 
You might of noticed our gardens, getting a 
freshen up, this is starting to look tremendous, 
we do have about 3 piles of mulch at the back 
of school, if you are able to give us a hand to 
move some of this up to our gardens, please 
let us know. We would like to get it in before 
the constant wet weather comes in.  
 
Have a great week and 
take care,  
Kelly Halliday  
 
 
 

Our Chaplain 
Hi everyone, 
 
In our Seasons for Growth classes this week 

children have had the opportunity to explore 

issues around feelings in more depth.  

Children sometimes have difficulty accurately 

naming their feelings, so itôs important to provide 

activities that develop the skill of acknowledging 

and naming feelings. It is also helpful for children 

to understand how their feelings might impact on 

their body and behaviour. The children need to be 

affirmed that their feelings in response to things 

that have changed in their lives are normal and 

that other children experience feelings like these 

too.  

In our sessions this week, children have had the 

opportunity to identify a range of different feelings, 

name some of their own feelings and have learned 

how to identify how feelings can affect their body 

and behaviour.  

Once we learn to identify feelings then we can 

learn ways to care for those feelings, which we 

discuss in our sessions on, óSpringò. 

 
Take care!  Wendy Ronalds  School Chaplain 

If you have any questions please contact me at 
the school on a Tuesday or Thursday or email me 
on ronalds.wendy.j@edumail.vic .gov.au  I do 
check emails regularly. 
  

Acknowledgement: National School Chaplaincy and Student Welfare Program have 
been funded by the Australian Government Department of Education, Employment  
and Workplace Relations. The views expressed herein do not necessarily represent 
the views of the Australian Government Department of Education, Employment  and 
Workplace Relations.  
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Super ôBõ Award  

Winners  
Super ôBõ  award winners for Week 4, Term 2 

 
 
 
 
 

 

P/1A Whole Class 

P/1B Ryan 

P/1C Adrian 

2/3A Whole Class 

2/3B Whole Class 

2/3C Whole Class 

4/5A Talen 

4/5B Tearnee 

5/6A Siobhan 

5/6B Bevin 

Happy Birthday !!!!!!  
Happy Birthday to the following students who will celebrate their 

special day during the  week:    
Monday 20th May to Sunday 26th May 2019 

 
 

Lillian 4/5A, 
Brianna 
4/5A, Lexie 
5/6B, Ryan 
4/5A, Ruby 
2/3B and 
Mrs. 

McMaster 
 

Donôt forget 
to come to 
the office to 
collect your 
birthday 
sticker. 

 
 
 
 

 
Child Safety Standards 
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